All Saints Eco-Committee 
Minutes of meeting on Wednesday 24th March 2022
Present:
Ava, Honey, Lilly N, Billy, Morys, Imogen and Ms Barnes
Minutes:
We began by discussing any issues from each class.  
1. Sapphires reported that the cars were leaving their engines running in the mornings making it unpleasant whilst waiting to come into school. Lilly Nutland and Billy to make poster for front gate to ask parents to turn their cars off.
Sapphires were concerned that trees were cut down as part of the work at the front of the school.  Ms Barnes explained that the tree was moved.
2. Rubies explained that they had constructed the bird feeder but it got blown down in the wind and it needs more seed.  Ms Barnes to investigate.
3. Topaz were concerned we were forgetting to take paper and Tough Stuff for recycling – reminder to all and Ms Barnes to email class teachers to help reps to get into a habit of taking recycling before worship each day.
4. Ms Barnes discussed the work to install the the Air Heat Source Pump and Solar Panels.   Morys and Imogen to research these and write explaining what they are for the school newsletter and website.
5. We reminded ourselves of the  Eco-Committee Vision.
“To encourage the whole school community to protect, explore and appreciate our Environment.”
We discussed whether we need a new competition to get the community out exploring and appreciating the Environment over the Easter holiday.  Ms Barnes to see if she can find a spring scavenger hunt – if not we will construct one at next meeting.
To meet next week to update progress.
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